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President’s message
Dear Members,  
     Simi Valley Art Association held its 60th anniversary at 
the reception of our People’s Choice Art Show on Sunday 
April 16th.  We had a lot of members and visitors join us 
for this celebration.  There was a cake cutting, a memory 
album, video slide show, and a member participation 
drawing board signed by each participant. Thank you to 
all the members who volunteered their time to help 
make this such a special and successful event.  
     Congratulations to all the winners of the People’s 
Choice Art Show.  There were 68 artwork entries and 

almost 300 votes were cast.  The reception was beautifully festive with delicious 
food and drinks.  Thanks to our Hospitality Chairperson, Helle Urban and Donna 
Snyder, Annual Events Chairperson, who has a catering background and always 
donates delectable creations, in addition to compiling the SVAA Memory Book. 
A special thanks to Carmen Lamp, Recording Secretary, who donated the 60th 
Anniversary cake and Terry Walson, who worked tirelessly to compose the video 
of SVAA’s history, past board members and events. Again, thank you to all those 
members who volunteered to help with the take-in, take-down and clean up.  
Everyone worked well together .  
 We have two upcoming events at the Simi Valley Cultural Arts Center (SVCAC).  
Beginning May 11th SVCAC will be hosting “Boundless Encounters”.  Boundless 
Encounters is an exhibit of our members’ artwork.  It will be on display in their 
upper gallery through June 25th.  The other event is the SVCAC Arts and Crafts Fair.
 The Rancho Simi Recreation and Park District is hosting their second annual Art 
Fest on Saturday, May 20th.  There is still space for members to have their artwork 
displayed and for sale.  Please contact us if you want to be part of this event.  
 Congratulations to Artist of the month, Charlotte Jackowitcz!  Char does 
beautiful watercolor paintings and she recently had her artwork at our People’s 
Choice Art Show.  Well done! 
 I hope all of you are enjoying this beautiful spring weather and all the colors 
in our foothills.
 Tom

  

 

Art Technique-
Sfumato is a painting technique for softening the transition between colors, 
mimicking an area beyond what the human eye is focusing on, or the 
out-of-focus plane. It is one of the canonical painting modes of the 
Renaissance.

Happy Birthday
• David Burde - May 13
• Sandra Keppler - May 20
• Daniel Rice - May 24
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